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January 13, 2025

Matthew Bonin

Town of Ledyard

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway
Ledyard, CT 06339

Dear Matt:
Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to continue providing services to the Town of Ledyard, CT. Below is a

summary of the services and the proposed fee for your organization. If you have any questions about our
offerings, please do not hesitate to contact me at 401-272-5600 or email at Stephen.Gross@claconnect.com.

Your investment

Based on our understanding of your requirements, we propose the following fees:

Professional Services Proposed Fee
General Town Financial Audit $25,100
Water Pollution Control Authority $9,800
Board of Education Financial Audit $16,700
CSDE Agreed Upon Procedures $6,700
Federal Single Audit $8,100
State Single Audit $8,100
Total $74,500

Our fees do not anticipate unusual or unforeseen circumstances. Before the scope of our work is changed for
any unanticipated circumstances or events, we will inform you of the change and related change in fee.

CLA has a very open fee philosophy with our clients, and will work with you to establish a mutually acceptable
fee arrangement for any future or special project engagements. We reiterate our strong interest in providing
you the quality of service and support that will help you achieve your goals. If at any time you have a question
concerning our services or fees, please call it to our attention so that we can discuss it.

Sincerely,
CliftonLarsonAllen LLP
Stephen Gross, Principal

CLA (CliftonLarsonAllen LLP) is an independent network member of CLA Global. See_CLAglobal.com/disclaimer.
Investment advisory services are offered through CliftonLarsonAllen Wealth Advisors, LLC, an SEC-registered investment advisor.




